
 
From: XXXXXXXXXXXXXXX  
Sent: 13 March 2016 22:45  
To: Amanda Mooney  
 
Subject:Lough Sheelin  
 
To whom it may concern  
There are absolutely NO scientific reason why this lake should be closed  
" Lough Sheelin should not be closed to pike and coarse anglers between 13th October and 1st 
March  
There are absolutely NO scientific reasons why this lake should be closed.  
 
Anthony Lennon  
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Regards  
Anthony Lennon 


